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                                                                                                                                 18h March 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We have arranged a visit to Edge Hill University for Friday 28th March, for a tour of 

the campus and seminars on preparing for writing personal statements.  

 

We have a coach picking us up at 9.15am and the coach will return us to school for 

2.30pm. There is no cost for this trip and lunch is provided by the university. 

 

We would like all students in Year 12 to attend as this is the start of their ‘Next Steps’ 

programme in preparing them for applying for further education and apprenticeships. 

If you would prefer for your son/daughter to not attend or they will be unable to 

attend, please email g.beddow@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk 

 

We also ask in order to prepare your son/daughter for this ‘next step,’ that you start 

to think about university together. The UCAS website Post 16 Options - Advice For 

Parents & Carers | UCAS Progress has lots of helpful advice and guidance for 

parents. The students will be introduced to this website and shown how to search for 

the different universities and degrees before our visit. If you require any more help or 

information, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs G. Beddow  

Head of Sixth Form 
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